THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

11 January 2019

Execellency,

With reference to my letter dated 4 December 2018 regarding the extension
of deadline for new applications of representatives of other relevant non-governmental
organizations, civil society organizations, academic institutions, the scientific
community, the private sector and philanthropic organizations to participate in the
second High-level United Nations Conference on South-South Coopetation and in
accordance with paragraph 8 (b) of General Assembly resolution A/RES/71/318 of
28 August 2017, 1 have the honour to enclose herewith a list of new applications of
representatives whose work is related to the High-level Conference and have applied to
participate in the Conference as observers.

I intend, in the absence of any objection by 25 January 2019, to approve the list
of new applications for accreditation to participate in the Conference, which will be held
in Buenos Aires, Argentina, from 20-22 March 2019, as decided in resolution
A/RES/71/318.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Maria Fernanda Espinosa.Garcés

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers
to the United Nations
New York '




